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Dear Council,

After further reading of the agenda I noted that it speaks of retaining single family zoning in the blocks around the
 Paramount Park area, specifically it says park areas.  The map does not support this as two adjacent neighborhoods
 from 8th to the park and from 145th to (I believe) 152nd are shown with the MUR 35 designation. 

To use MUR 35 on the west side of the park would be a mistake given the sensitive nature of this area.  Again, to
 use a DEIS that makes its assessments in what was probably the driest year I have seen for the park ignores reality.

I would urge the Council to make the appropriate changes to the MUR 35 designation, these neighborhoods and the
 Park will not benefit from having business and higher density MUR 35 would bring.

Those living in the area, many who have lived here longer than my 30 plus years, understand how sensitive this
 wetland area is.

Thank you,

Cathy Aldrich
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